
Notification of Enforcement of New 

Consumer Protection Statutes 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Creditor's Name] 

Address: [Creditor's Address] 

Dear [Creditor's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the recent enactment of new consumer protection statutes 

that will impact our ongoing financial transactions. 

As of [Effective Date], the following changes will be in effect: 

• [Description of the first statute] 

• [Description of the second statute] 

• [Description of the third statute] 

These statutes are designed to enhance consumer rights and ensure fair treatment in credit 

transactions. We urge you to review these new regulations and adjust your practices accordingly 

to remain compliant. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification regarding these changes, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


